
 

 

Dear New Student: 

Lively District Secondary School welcomes you for the 2018-2019 school year. The 

first day of school is Wednesday, September 5th,  2018. You should be at school for 

8:10 a.m. and report to your period one class. You will receive your timetable at the 

class B.B.Q. 

On Thursday, August 30th, 2018 at 9:30 a.m., you are invited to a “Get Acquainted 

Day” for grade nine students. You will have the opportunity to meet your teachers and 

classmates, as well as join in a tour of the school.  The morning will be topped off with 

a B.B.Q. at 11:00 a.m. 

During the first few weeks of school, our co-curricular programs will begin. Some of 

the fall activities include boys volleyball, girls basketball, golf, cross-country running, 

and girls and boys football. We encourage you to get involved in all aspects of high 

school life. 

Once again, welcome to the Home of the Hawks! Have a safe and enjoyable summer! 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Leslie Mantle 

Principal 

 


